ROBERT FRANKLIN MORRIS

116 W. 75th Street
New York, NY 10023
17 January 1981
Dear Russ:
Here are Xeroxes of Special Orders
from my 201 file while I was at Thurleigh.
Sorry I wasn't able to send them
sooner but have only just returned from
vacation in Puerto Rico.
I hope they may be of some use.
Best regards.

Sincerely yours,
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ﬁ 367th, 368th, 368th, 423rd Squadrons, and service organizations

Thurleigh, Bedfordshire, England — September 1942-April 1945
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2 December 1880

Mr. Robert F. Morris
116 W. 75th St.
New York, NY 10023

Dear Robert:

Your letter of last August to Bill Carlile has come along to
me, and at this late date, I hasten to respond.

I am very interested in the collection of pictures which you
report having. I am not interested in strike photos, but am
very much interested in people, equipment, planes, battle
damage, Thurleigh, etc.

Would it be possible for you to loan me your collection so that
1 might copy those in which I am interested? As a number of
others have done this, I now have a collection of 2000-3000
pictures at Thurleigh.

You may also be aware that I am now completing a manuscript

on the history of the 306th, which I expect will be published
in 1981. In that book I hope to use a number of pertinent pic-
tures, and thus am interested in booking at any and all pic-
tures that I can locate.

As to a directory, we will be publishing one about the turn of
the year. It is now being typeset and will include about 1400
names. It will be mailed to everyone upon publication.

Sincerely yours,

Russell A. Strong



ROBERT FRANKLIN MORRIS

116 West 75th Street
New York, NY 10023
8 December 1980

Mr. Russell A. Strong
2041 Hillsdale
Kalamazoo, Michigan
49007

Dear Russell:

Thank you for your letter. Some of my
pictures at Thurleigh seem to have disappeared over
the years -- I can't imagine what happened to the
shots of the royal family when the Princess Elizabeth
christened "The Rose of York" -- but here are what I
have left.

I feel very embarrassed at being able to
identify so few of the people whose faces are still
familiar to me.

I shall look forward to your book and hope
you will let me know when it is availsble.

Sincerely yourif

PeS. I 8till have copies of 306 Group Special Orders
pertaining to me (changes of assignment, detached duty,
ete.). Naturally, many other members of the Group are
identified as well. Would this information be helpful
at all?
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20 December 1980

Mr. Rebert F, Morris
116 West 75th St.
New York, NY 10023

Dear Bobs

1 am returning those prints which 1 already have, but am
retaining those which 1 would like to copy. I°l1l get them
back to you as soon as possible.

1 appreciate your willingness to loan me thess pictures,
and I am also interested in copies of any orders you may
have from Thurleigh. I have copies of many, but wbuld like
yours as they might fill some gaps, or provide more read-
able copies than I have now. Of especial interest are orders
from the Squadrons or any other organizations on the base.

wWhile in England I bought a set of the Rose of York christen-
ing photos from a London photographer, soc still have an ex-
cqllent set of them,

Thanks much for your help. Perhaps when I am next in New York
we may be able to get together.

Sincerely yours,

Russell A. Strong
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